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Monday, ··--November 5 

7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 6 

10:00 a.m. 

~:00 4:30 and 7:00 
9:00 p.m. 

6:45 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 1 
7:15 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

4:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, November 8 

10:00 a.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Friday, November 9, 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

2:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VII, No. 10 

Faculty Wives Club meeting. Faculty 
Lounge. 

Chapel: Carver-Barnes Lectures .. 
Dr. James Leo Garrett, Baylor Uni~ 
versity, lecturer. 

Lottie Moon Missions Emphasis: 
Africa. Come see how your interest 
in Lottie Moon can he.lp. Student 
Lounge (Commons Room). 

Florida Club banquet. Cafeteria. 
·call 556-1506 to make reservations. 

Prayer Breakfast. Cafeteria. See 
notice; 

Chapel: Carver Barnes Lectures con-
clude. Dr. James Leo Garrett, lecturer. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall 
conference room. 

Play practice. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Men's Chorus. Mrs. Barbara 
Morrow, director. 

Kay Dekalb Concert. Binkley· Chapel. 
See notice below. 

All students interested in or pre-
sently serving in ministry positions 
in Virginia are invited to the 
Virginia Club meeting. Dr. Phil 
Rogerson, guest speaker. Cafeteria. 

Special lecture on excavation of 
Israelite temple at ARAD by Dr. Volkmar 
Fritz of Mainz, Germany. See 
notice for details. 

January Bible Study Workshop. See 
notice. 

VOTE: General elections including Wake Forest 
town offices will be held on Tuesday, 

November 6. All members of the seminary community who are registered 
are urged to vote. 

OVER 



IT'S COMING AGAIN: Another Coffee House Fellowship 
Thursday night, November 15 from 8:00 p.m.-

'til. Free!! Candlelight, Coffee & Koinonia. Christian Guitar-Folk music, 
Poetry, Hy.nm Singing, etc. Plan to come and share in an evening of love and 
fellowship in Christ. __ _ 

KAY DEKALB CONCERT: On Thursday, November 8, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. 
Kay DeKalb will perform in Binkley Chapel. 

Miss DeKalb is a former Miss Alabama and has performed on stage at Opryland, 
traveled with the Anita Bryant Singers, performed at the 1979 N.C. State 
Baptist Youth Conference and the 1979 National Royal Ambassador Congress. 
The entire seminary _family is invited. ' 

SPECIAL LECTURE: All members of the Seminary community 
and especially those who plan to join the 

archaeological team next summer, are invited to attend a special lecture 
in Appleby Chapel at 10:00 a.m. on Friday, November 9. Professor Volkmar 
Fritz of Mainz, Germany will lecture on the excavation of the Israelite 
Temple at Arad, a fortress town in the southern Judean highlands. Professor 
Scoggin and some Southeastern students were on the archaeological team 
that excavated Arad. The Southeastern team also worked with Professor 
Fritz at Lachish in 1967. This will be a very interesting, one hour lecture. 
All members of the Seminary family are welcome. 

PRAY~ BREAKFASTS: The Student Council invites you to parti-
cipate in the prayer breakfast provided 

for the seminary family every other Wednesday in the cafeteria. We have a 
guest speaker each time to deliver a short devotional. Come and be a part 
of this opportunity to share and fellowship with other students and 
faculty on Wednesday, November 7, at 7:15 a.m. This week, Mr. Mike Wilburn 
will lead our devotional. Coffee and donuts available for 25¢. 

GRADUATE RECORD~: Students who are interested in taking the 
Graduate Record Exam may now obtain the 

necessary materials in the Student Affairs office, Mackie Hall. An infor-
mation booklet and application forms will be made available upon request. 

JANUARY BIBLE STUDY WORKSHOP: A January Bible Study preparation 
workshop will be held on the Southeastern 

campus Friday, November 9 from 2-9 p.m. Participants will be guest of the 
seminary for a dinner break at 6:00. Conferences for teacher of adults and 
youth will be held. Those interested may register through the Communica-
tions Office (formerly Institutional Development), ext. 270, 271. 

ATTENTION SENIORS: A senior class meeting will be held 
Thursday, November 8th at 10:30 a.m. in 

Appleby Chapel. Senior class activities will be discussed. Suggestions 
for the class gift to be presented at graduation are being accepted. Sug-
gestions may be placed in the boxes in the Mackie Hall Commons Room, 
Library and Cafeteria by November 6. For further information, contact 
Don Harvey, Mike Wilburn or Shirley Massey. 

-----------------· -------- { --------------------------·---. ----------------
SENIOR CLASS GIFT SUGGESTIONS 

Place In Designated Boxes By November 6 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs Office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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